The Kenwood School Children's Choir is composed of students in the fifth, sixth, seventh, and eighth grades. We have had the honor ofperforming for a Joint Council Meeting of the Eastern and Western Bands of the Cherokee Nation, Oklahoma Indian Exposition at the University of Oklahoma, Inauguration of Wilma Mankiller as Principal Chief of the Cherokee Nation of Oklahoma, and the Opening of the 1992 Oklahoma State Legislative Session. The Choir has also traveled and performed in Richmond, VA. and for the Department of Interior in Washington, D.C. commemorating the "Year of the Indian".

We perform not only in the English Language, but also in our native Cherokee Language. By wearing our traditional dress and by singing in our native language, we feel that we are helping to preserve and disseminate a heritage and a culture that is rapidly disappearing.

Kenwood is located in western Delaware County and accommodates students from Pre-School through the Eighth Grades. The school houses 210 students of which approximately 97% are of Cherokee Indian descent.